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SCIENCE FACULTY - INFORMATION

Heanor Gate Science College, situated on the Derbyshire/Nottinghamshire border, are looking to appoint a dynamic, innovative and committed professional who combines excellent organisational and teaching skills with the ability to inspire and motivate students.   All Science specialisms will be considered. The successful applicant will join a very committed, forward thinking and successful team. We are a ‘good’ school (Ofsted Mar 2017) with a strong commitment to ongoing professional development. 

The Science faculty has an excellent reputation that has been built up over a period of time and students enjoy a good level of success in external examinations at both Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5. Teaching and learning in science was highlighted by Ofsted in March 2017 as a strength of the school.

The faculty is staffed by a professional, ambitious and highly enthusiastic team for all things science! We are passionate about working together in our mission to maximise the achievements of each and every one of our students. Staff numbers are the equivalent of 13 full time teachers and 2 part time teachers. The Faculty is supported to the equivalent of 3 full time technicians.
We are well resourced with thirteen laboratories; all equipped for general use including data projectors. Many of our labs also have their own set of computers for student use. The main science teaching block was totally refurbished in 2013 at a cost of £1.2m. 
The Sciences are delivered by specialist staff at A Level, the delivery of individual specialism and other sciences at KS4 and teaching general Science at KS3. From September 2015, all pupils start study for their GCSE science courses in year 9. Specific KS4 courses, including separate sciences, are followed according to individual pupil ambition and potential. 
The delivery of the curriculum is well supported by many electronic resources, text books, student support materials and all practical resources. A new KS5 syllabus in all three sciences was introduced in September 2015. In addition, recent investment has also been made in a new KS3 and KS4 scheme of work.  There are good whole school library facilities which students are keen to use.
Personal involvement within the faculty is actively encouraged and professional development, both in the faculty and in the whole school context, is considered to be most important in a Science Specialist School. We participate fully in the school’s ethos of providing enrichment activities. This includes entering national competitions, undertaking science trips, field courses, science challenge days, STEM activities and partnerships with local businesses. 
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